
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

PROPOSED AMENDMENTS 

TO THE 

DISTRICT OF NEW JERSEY LOCAL CIVIL RULES 

 
Notice is hereby given to the Bar and all interested parties that the United States District 

Court for the District of New Jersey proposes to amend Appendix S of the Local Civil Rules, 
currently titled “Discovery Confidentiality Order.”  The proposed amendments are posted for 
public comment as required by 28 U.S.C. § 2071(b) at http://www.njd.uscourts.gov.   

 
Comments must be received by the Clerk of the Court by July 21, 2023, and should be 

addressed to:   
 

            Melissa E. Rhoads, Clerk of Court 
United States District Court 
Martin Luther King Jr. Bldg. & U.S. Courthouse 
50 Walnut St. 
Newark, NJ  07101 

 
or by e-mail to:  localrules@njd.uscourts.gov  
 
 
 

Date:  June 30, 2023      For the Court 
       Renée Marie Bumb 
       Chief Judge 
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